
                                                                  
     

 

                                                  MEMORANDUM 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

TO:           Fayez Kazi, Chair and 

    Planning Commission Members 

                 

  

FROM:    Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner 

                 Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:     December 11, 2019 

  

RE:      NPA-2019-0016.01– 914 Shady Lane 

   Staff Postponement Request  
 

 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced plan amendment case to the 

January 14, 2020 hearing date to allow the associated zoning case to be on the same 

agenda. 

 

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the Planning 

Commission’s policy.   
 

 

Attachment:  Map of property location 

 



 


